
Masters of

UNIVERS I TY  OF  HOUSTON   CULLEN  COLLEGE  OF  ENG INEER ING

Petroleum Engineering

For more information about the program, 
or to apply for admission, please visit our 
website, www.chee.uh.edu/petroleum/, or 
call Ms. Yolanda Thomas at 713-743-4311.

The University of Houston is an Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action institution. 
Minorities, women, veterans and persons with disabilities are encouraged to apply.

The greater-Houston area is the undisputed global 
center of the oil and gas industry. Within its  
boundaries exist the most advanced technologies 
used in the petroleum sector. This is also where 
many of the best minds in the industry use their 
knowledge to find and extract petroleum from  
reservoirs around the world. The Petroleum  
Engineering Program at the University of Houston 
Cullen College of Engineering takes advantage of 
the facilities and expertise located in the area to 
provide its students with a Petroleum Engineering 
education that cannot be duplicated anywhere else. 

Whether your bachelor’s degree is in Petroleum, 
Chemical, Mechanical or any other engineering 
discipline, you can pursue a Master of Petroleum 
Engineering degree at the University of Houston. 
You can even work full time in the oil and gas  
industry, or in any other sector, while you attend 
classes. And when you graduate, this advanced 
degree, combined with the severe shortage of 
manpower in the petroleum industry, will give you 
the competitive edge while seeking a well-paying 
technical job in the best and most robust industry 
in the world.  

The features of the UH Petroleum Engineering 
Program include:

»	Well-known industry experts teaching the latest 
technology and industry practices.

»	Night classes (usually 5:30 – 8:30 p.m.) that 
make it easy for professionals to attend classes 
while holding a full-time job.

»	Access and visits to some of the best research 
labs in the industry.

»	Access to UH research and teaching facilities, 
libraries, and other educational benefits.


